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佛州西南部華人協會月訊 

 

 

Upcoming Events​ 活動 
 

SWFCA Chinese New Year Events: 
 

Saturday, February 6 - Naples Dinner Outside on the Lawn in 

Mercato, hosted by AZN at 5:30pm 
 

Saturday, February 27(tentative) - Fort Myers Lantern 

Festival. More information to come.  
 

We are looking for ladies who can be Miss China and Miss 

Taiwan for the Miss Asia Fest contest at Asia Fest on 

February 6, 2021.   

西南佛州華人聯誼會祝你聖誕快樂! 
The Southwest Florida Chinese Association wishes you 
a blessed, safe, healthy and Merry Christmas! 

 
  

From Left to Right:  

Row 1 – Wendy Kuo, 
Apple Liu, Nikki Deng, 
Colin Feng 

Row 2 – Judy Wright, 
Frank Zhou, Liwen 
Williams, Jerry Ma  

Row 3 – Jimmy Wolff, 
David Wright 

 

 

 
 

https://www.swfchinese.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Southwest-Florida-Chinese-Association-113068783496824/


 

Business Members 

A BIG THANK YOU to all of our business members for their support for our 
association and the Southwest Florida Chinese community. 

 

Tong’s Asian Bistro is a family-owned restaurant 
based in Alico Road Fort Myers Fl. We prepare and 
serve a wide variety of oriental dishes. We 
primarily focus on Chinese and Japanese cuisine, 
we also cook Thai and Korean food. These are 
available for takeout and delivery. 

 

 

AZN is hiring cooks, kitchen help, servers, bussers and 
hostesses. Please contact Anna Hsu. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 



 
Dear SWFCA Members: 

You may have seen Tennessee Senator Marsha Blackburn’s recent tweets in response to 

US non-support of certain businesses in China saying that ​"China has a 5,000 year 

history of cheating and stealing. Some things will never change." 

(​https://thehill.com/briefingroom-blogroll/528670-gop-senator-gets-into-nasty-twitter-spat

-with-chinese-journalist​). ​This statement is hurtful to our members and the Chinese 

community as a whole. 

The Mission of the Southwest Florida Chinese Association is to serve the communities in 

Southwest Florida by preserving and promoting Chinese culture, providing a variety of 

activities to benefit members and the community, and promoting understanding between 

ethnic groups of different backgrounds. As a non-profit organization, we support our 

community and our members and choose to peacefully co-exist with people of all 

backgrounds. However, actions and our statements do matter and silence can 

sometimes be viewed as acceptance. 

If you feel compelled to speak out, a petition has been created to address Blackburn's 

racist comments. We are sharing this information with you to help you be informed and 

make your own individual opinion. To view the petition visit 

https://petitions.whitehouse.gov/petition/we-ask-federal-government-condemn-marsha-bl

ackburns-racist-tweets-china-and-chinese-people​. 
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